
From: Teresa Catford
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please save Hamlin Park and put the utility yard elsewhere
Date: Friday, October 06, 2017 7:31:33 PM

Dear Shoreline City Council,

Our community is privileged to have a beautiful 4 acres of woods to enjoy
- Hamlin Park!  Mature trees are not only beautiful but they are an
essential element in our City's goal to create a resilient community  and
mitigate climate change now and in the years to come. We need to protect
our precious parks! 
 
Please find a more appropriate place for the utility yard.

Thank you
Teresa and Julian Catford
1320 NW 175th Street
Shoreline
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